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Licensed Naturopathic doctors are simply asking for fair pay for the exact services 

that would have been rendered by other doctors.  Patients are also wanting quality 

service. But quality service is difficult to provide if there are not enough funds to even 

buy the bare necessities to maintain a medical practice.  Please help not only the 

Naturopathic doctors but also for the good all people in Oregon. 


